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Request for CASL Consent 2024-2025 
Consent to send commercial electronic messages 

Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation (‘CASL’) came into effect on July 1, 2014. As a 
result, the Vancouver School Board must ensure that we have your consent to 
receive announcements, event invitations, newsletters, and other electronic 
messages which may contain advertising or promotions regarding school and 
school district fundraisers, field trips, the sale of yearbooks, student pictures, 
uniforms, books, canteen/cafeteria sales, prom or dance tickets, or similar 
events and offers. 

To receive electronic communications from your children’s schools(s) and the 
school district, please consent to this form.  Your consent will be in effect 
indefinitely unless you choose to withdraw it. 

BY CHECKING THE BOX BELOW, I GIVE MY CONSENT for my child’s school and 
Vancouver School Board to send me messages about events, news, offers, 
surveys, promotions, and information about products and services. I may 
withdraw my consent at any time by using a ‘withdraw consent’ link in any such 
message. 
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